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May 28, 2024 

The Honourable Paul Calandra 
Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
Via Email: minister.mah@ontario.ca 

Dear Minister Calandra: 

Re: FSD-024-24 - Cutting Red Tape to Build More Homes Act 2024 
(Bill 185) Comments 

File Number: PG.25.06 

At a meeting held on May 27, 2024, the Council of the Municipality of Clarington 
approved the following Resolution #GG-081-24: 

That Report FSD-024-24, and any related delegations or communication items, 
be received for information;  

That Report FSD-024-24 be adopted as the Municipality of Clarington’s 
comments to the Province on the Cutting Red Tape to Build More Homes Act 
2024 (Bill 185);  

That a copy of Report FSD-024-24 and Council’s decision be sent to the Ministry 
of Municipal Affairs and Housing, Ministry of Red Tape Reduction, the Region of 
Durham and the other Durham Region area municipalities;  

That Staff be directed to communicate the impacts of this report with the public; 
and  

That all interested parties listed in Report FSD-024-24 and any delegations be 
advised of Council’s direction. 
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Yours truly, 

_________________________ 
John Paul Newman 
Deputy Clerk 

JPN/lh 

c: Ministry of Red Tap Reduction - rakhi.lad@ontario.ca  
Susan Cassel, City Clerk, City of Pickering - clerks@pickering.ca 
Jaclyn Grossi, Municipal Clerk, Town of Ajax - clerks@ajax.ca 

Alexander Harras, Regional Clerk, The Regional Municipality of Durham - 

clerks@durham.ca 

Christopher Harris, Town Clerk, Town of Whitby - clerk@whitby.ca 

R. Walton, Director of Corporate Services/Municipal Clerk, Township of Scugog – 

clerks@scugog.ca 

Fernando Lamanna, Clerk/Deputy CAO, Township of Brock - clerks@brock.ca 

Debbie Leroux, Director of Legislative Services/Clerk, Township of Uxbridge - 

dleroux@uxbridge.ca 

Mary Medeiros, City Clerk, City of Oshawa - clerks@oshawa.ca 

T. Pinn, Deputy CAO/Treasurer, Finance and Technology 
C. Salazar, Deputy CAO, Planning and Infrastructure 
A. Crompton, Principal Planner 
H. Anderson 
C. MacDonald 
J. O’Meara 
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